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Now, for the reason why the Board is making such a difficult call; in 2017, nearly 20% of all members
who passed away were NOT members of the Red Knights. Each and every time, the chapter would tell us
any one of a myriad of reasons their rosters were not up to date. To reiterate our assumption from last
November:

If almost 20% of the members who passed away were not on the International roster, then one could
assume that nearly 20% of the entire membership is not on the International roster, thus they are not
actually Red Knights.



For those that may not know, The International has a funeral and heavens one policy in place. We try to
send a representative to each and every funeral. We present the family a flag and a small token from the
chaplain. Additionally, the members name is placed onto monuments in the Red Knights Memorial Park
in Boylston, Mass.

This program does cost money, and it is your money that we use to pay these respects. One of the jobs
of the executive board is to be good stewards of your money. Further, while we want each and every
Red Knight to be remembered on the memorials, we need to take due caution to ensure that only actual
members are recognized there.
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We as a board do not micro-manage the cha ness to run and you have a social
chapter to run and have fun with your members, we just need the Chapter officers to do a minimum
amount of work to ensure that all the Dues paying Chapter members are on the International roster.

Ordering a dozen sets of patches and not adding any members to the roster is a red flag.

Chapter Officers are responsible for the wellbeing of their chapter and to maintain communications with
the International (i.e. your Regional Director). It gets very frustrating when we send out a broadcast
email and more than a quarter of the read receipts come in over 6 months later, the winner in taking the
longest to open an email that | sent in February of 2017, was read 3 days ago, a full 15 months later. A
nice side effect of this policy is that it now requires someone from each chapter to log into their chapter



email at least quarterly to see any incoming emails from your State Reps, Regional Directors or other
nearby chapters wanting to meet up.

Please understand - a person must be on the International roster to be a Red Knight.

If you believe that you are a member of the Red Knights and you hear nothing from your Chapter
Officers about communications from the International, Please ask them about this. We send out many
emails per year. If you read this on Social media and do not hear about it in any upcoming Chapter
meetings, please ask your chapter officers if they received this.
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We as a board truly hope that this is a temporary position te help fix a widespread problem.
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